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Dear Premier Houston,

I oppose your government’s proposal to enact Bill 24. The autonomy of Municipal Councils must be preserved to enable
democractic due process. Local governments must retain and respect local issues affecting the lands and waters of their
jurisdiction.

sincerely,

Geraldine Kenny




